
 

The Model School, Abu Dhabi 

No. 001/Acad./ 2023-‘24                CIRCULAR                      Date: 06.04.2023 

Welcome back to school (2023-24) 

Dear Parents, 

The new academic year shall commence on Monday, 10th April, 2023. 

The school will follow reduced working hours owing to Ramadan. 

Normal timing will be resumed after Eid holidays. 

Please see the schedule of reopening: 

GRADES DATE 

Gr.2 -10 & Gr.12 Monday, 10th April  

KG 2 & Gr. 1 Tuesday, 11th April 

KG1 & Gr.11 Wednesday, 12th April 

 
Class timings (Ramadan days) 

Forenoon classes - 7.00 a.m. to 11.00 a.m. 

Afternoon classes - 11.15 a.m. to 3.15 p.m. 

 

We solicit the understanding and co-operation of parents for the smooth 

conduct of the classes. Please advice the children to follow the school 

policies and guidelines; to observe etiquettes, manners, good societal 

culture and to grow as responsible members of a well-disciplined society. 

 



Kindly remember: 

1. Not to send electronic gadgets, unless requested by a teacher, for a 

learning purpose. *In case of sending gadgets, it must not have a SIM 

facility / SIM 

2. Smart watches, mobile phones etc. must not be brought to school. 

(Please refer the school policy on electronic gadgets).  

3. Good look improves self-confidence and enthusiasm among children.  

So please insist your child to wear neat and tidy uniform and send 

them smart looking.  

4. Punctuality is an important quality to be espoused from childhood. 

It is one of the qualities that makes a person comprehensive.  So it 

is advised to make sure your children reach school on time and 

back to home as per the expected time.  

5. Wearing of costly pieces of jewelry / gold ornaments etc. is to be 

avoided. This is to be done as part of safety, but at the same time it 

will also reduce obsession and infatuation towards overpriced items 

in their lives.   

6. Promptness is quality to be grown from childhood. Please check the 

school diary every day and make the follow up; and ensure that your 

child is able to complete the tasks.  

7. Distractions will affect perfection. So please give proper space and 

ambience for your children to learn without distractions. 



 

School transport: - School transport will be operated in limited areas 

due to the restrictions in the running time of school buses. However, 

transport facility shall be available for the students who used transport 

in the previous year.  

1. Pick up / Drop off: The students are expected to be at the pick-up 

points as per the time given. Buses neither will wait for students 

at the pick-up points nor will give any call alerts; and buses will 

leave if the child is not found at the pick-up point.  

2. Children up to the age of 12 yrs. must be received by either the 

parent or an authorized person (registered at school). If not 

picked, the child shall be brought back to the school as per the 

safety guidance of ADEK. (Please refer the school policy manual).  

3. Please note that there is restriction in the bus pick up and drop off 

timings. Students who do not board bus as per the time schedule 

given will be removed from the bus roll, after issuing notice.  

 

Important note:-  

Please remember to send the Pass certificate and fee receipt along with 

the child on the first day of attendance. 

Wishing a successful academic year for all. Let’s work together for the overall 

development of the children and build a new civilized society with 21st century 

skills. 

 

 

Principal 


